
This event happens on R-day and requires 
New Cadets to memorize a simple 
sentence, step up to a line and report to the 
Cadet in the Red Sash while rendering a 
proper military salute. You can get a jump 
on this task by memorizing this line now.  Do 
not say “Sir/Ma’am,” instead use the correct 
term for the gender of the Cadet in the Red 
Sash you are speaking to.

Class of 2024 New Cadet reporting during COVID.  Precautions such 
as a mask and a plastic barrier are used to keep cadets safe.

An example of USMA 2015 New Cadets reporting during R-day.  
New Cadets are often surprised to learn that there is more than 
one Cadet in the Red Sash.  Visit the one you are directed to, or
you will get the opportunity to meet several of them!


